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Third adequacy letter for Bennett's Gravel Pit, TR-05 
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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 8:28 AM
To: Jim Doody <Jim.Doody@peakreadymix.com>
Cc: Michael Cunningham - DNR <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>

Jim - 

Please see the attached letter (and share with Jon Mueller if you want).  This is my third adequacy review for TR-05 for
the Bennett's Gravel Pit.  Unfortunately, there is still some work for Elam Construction and/or Lewicki and Associates to
do.  As I started updating the reclamation cost estimate (comparing to Exhibit L in the TR-05 submittal) and talked to Ben
about it, I realized that some aspects of the reclamation plan for this site need to be further clarified.  I am sorry for the
delay, but I not only want to get this correct for now, I want to avoid confusion in the future.  

Thanks for your patience.
Rob 

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 

Bennetts_Gravel_TR5__DRMS_3rd_Adequacy_Letter.pdf 
742K

Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz> Wed, Feb 9, 2022 at 10:38 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Jim Doody <Jim.Doody@peakreadymix.com>

Rob

 

Please see the attached adequacy response for Bennett Pit. Separately, for your convenience, I have included a redline
version of the revised exhibits to make it easier to see changes for your review.

 

I also included an extension request to 02/28 so you have more time to review if you need it.
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Ben Langenfeld, P.E.

Lewicki & Associates

benl@lewicki.biz

Office: (720) 842-5321

Cell: (303) 960-5613

[Quoted text hidden]

2 attachments

Bennett Pit TR-05 Adeq3 Response 220209 COMBINED.pdf 
3763K

Bennett Pit Revised Exhibits 220204 REDLINE.pdf 
960K

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 9, 2022 at 1:45 PM
To: Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>
Cc: Jim Doody <Jim.Doody@peakreadymix.com>

Thanks, Ben.

I appreciate the redlines.

I have extended the decision due date for TR-05 to February 28, 2022.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 
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